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Advisory Committee members in attendance: 
Commissioner of Conservation, designee - John W. Adams 
Driller at Large – Scott Bergeron 
Louisiana Ground Water Association, Domestic Driller – Herschel Bourque 
Louisiana Ground Water Association, Irrigation Driller – Courtney Chabreck 
Louisiana Ground Water Association, Industrial Driller – Larry W. LaBorde 
United States Geological Survey representative – John K. Lovelace 
President of the Louisiana Engineering Society, designee – Roy A. Waggenspack 
 
Call to Order 
Chairman of the Advisory Committee, Courtney Chabreck, called the meeting to order at 12:00 
p.m. with welcoming remarks.  The Roll was called and a quorum was established.   
 
Review of New Applicants for Louisiana Driller’s License 

 
1. The application for Ira Joe Key of Key Water Well Service was reviewed by the 

Advisory Committee.  Herschel Bourque made the motion to accept the application; 
seconded by Scott Bergeron.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 

2. The application for Barry Bryant of Santec Consulting Service was reviewed by the 
Advisory Committee.  Herschel Bourque made the motion to accept the application; 
seconded by Larry LaBorde.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 

3. The application for Clint McClure of APS Design and Testing was reviewed by the 
Advisory Committee.  Herschel Bourque made the motion to accept the application; 
seconded by Scott Bergeron.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 

Adoption of the May 9, 2012 Meeting Summary 
Roy Waggenspack made the motion to accept the meeting summary and was seconded by John 
Lovelace.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 
Current Events Update  
Environmental Division staff discussed the Notices of Intent for Titles 43 and 56 Amendments.  
Larry LaBorde made the motion to create an ad hoc committee to study the GWR-01 water well 
notification form.  Herschel Bourque seconded the motion which passed unanimously. 
 
Public Comments 
There were no public comments. 
 
Date for the Next Meeting 
The next meeting of the Advisory Committee is scheduled for Wednesday, November 14, 2012 
at 12:00 p.m. in the Griffon Room of the LaSalle Building in Baton Rouge. 
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Adjourn 
There being no other business before the Advisory Committee, Roy Waggenspack moved to 
adjourn; seconded by Larry LaBorde which passed unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 
12:40 p.m. 
 
 
 


